
 
 

April 29, 2021 

 

 

Rep. Rosa DeLauro      Rep. Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

H-307 The Capitol      1036 Longworth 

Washington, DC  20515     Washington, DC  20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Round Rock’s Community Risk Reduction/Mobile 

Outreach Team in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Round Rock, located at 221 East Main 

Street, Round Rock, TX 78664. 

 

The funding would be used for a Mobile Outreach Team made up of behavioral health specialists 

and paramedics to act as “mental health first responders,” responding to calls for help could 

intervene and direct these calls for help to the appropriate assistance.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John R. Carter 

Member of Congress 
 
 


